
Notice is hereby given to all
those  having  business  with
Vincentian  Marian  Manor,  a
skilled nursing facility located
at  2695  Winchester  Dr,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15220,  that
operations shall cease at that
location on July  1,  2024.  All
inquiries  should  be  directed
to: Laurie Cannella, RN, BSN,
NHA, Chief Nursing Officer &
Vice  President  of  Clinical
Excellence,  Vincentian,  8250
Babcock Blvd., Pittsburgh, PA
15237; phone 412-548-4028.


